3echtel Power  ornhaoraiion

Engineers — Constructors

12440 Eas! Imperial Highway
Norwalk, California 90650 @
MAIL ADDRE 85 ,

PO BOY G0B60 TERMINAL ANNEX LOS & ‘GELES CALIFORNIA 80080
TELEPHONE (213) BO7-2000

November 6, 1989

Mr. George Knighton

Director

Project Directorate V
Division of Reactor Prujects -

111, IV, V and Sperial Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Pegulatory

Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: San Onofre Nuclear Cenerating Station
Bechtel Job 18740

Dear Mr. Knighton:

Effective immediately, all correspondence formerly addressed to
Mr. Fred B. Marsh regarding the San OUnofre Nuclear Generating S.ation, Units

1, 2, and 3, savuld now be directed to Mr. Richard J. Kosiba at the following
address:

Bechtel Power Corporation
12440 E. Imperial Highway
Norwalk, California 90650

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

BECHTEL POWER CORPORATION

Sl .

S$. 8. Chen
Froject Administrative Secretary

$C891106.001

cc: Mr. Jharles M. Trammell
Mr, James E. Tatum
Mr. Lawrence E. Kokajko




